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A Wonderful Sight       
and Sound

    Children’s voices raised in song, led by Traci Keith Via, filled the 
sanctuary at the beginning of worship on a recent Sunday. The 
regular presence in the congregation of young children from three 
families has inspired the creation of a Children’s Church in the 
Education Building. For photos and more details, see page 2.



     Exciting new things are happening 
for the children here at Cameron 
Presbyterian Church! On Sunday, 
September 8,  we kicked off 
children’s church. The past month 
we have worked hard to redo two 
rooms in the fellowship hall. One 
room will be used as a children’s 
church room where we learn a 
lesson, do an activity and explore 
God’s word. The second room, 
across the hall, will be used as a 
playroom for our children to enjoy 
playing together after their lesson. 
This new change will allow our 
parents to worship as well as give 
our little ones an opportunity  to 
learn and worship together. We are 
looking forward to furthering our 
church and fostering our children’s 
love of God! 
           —Tracy Keith Via
   Josh Via, at right above, was one 
of the team who refurbished the 
Children’s Church rooms. 

Children’s Church Takes Shape 

The refurbished rooms in the fellowship hall provide 
inviting spaces for worship (above) and play (left).



    Please join us for coffee, snacks and fellowship in the parlor  
every Sunday at 10:35 a.m.!

Mark Your Calendar 

1) Sanctuary Choir and Memorial Hand 
Chimes  began their fall rehearsal 
schedules on Sept. 4 and 8 respectively.  
Choir meets at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesdays; 
Chimes, 9:30 a..m. Sundays.
2) Our annual concert series begins with a 
Hymn Sing on Sunday, Oct. 20 at 4 p.m.  
Refreshments to follow!
3) Looking ahead to December, we'll 
present our cantata "The Christmas 
Story" (Fettke/Grassi) on Dec. 15 at 4 p.m.

Choir and Memorial Chimes members began 
the season with  dinner at Beefeaters on 
August 28, with 28 diners in attendance.

“Chairs ’n Chatter”—  chair aerobics in the parlor on second and fourth Tuesday 
of each month 10:30-11:30. Just bring yourself, a water bottle and two (full) 15 oz. 
Cans. Contact Mary Rush if you’re interested.


On-Site Mission — Free hot dogs and household items giveaway September 20 & 
21, 11 a.m.-4 p.m. Volunteers (and donations)  needed for both days.


Cameron Antiques Street Fair October 4-5: Volunteers needed to collect parking 
fees, a major Mission fundraiser.
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